
From: Grant, Thomas [mailto:Thomas.Grant@chemicalbankmi.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:28 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC assessment 
 
I am concerned about the FDIC assessment of insurance above and beyond our normal costs to 
help facilitate the poor practices of banks that are being forced to shutter.  Strong banks like ours 
are being significantly impacted in a negative way. 
 
Thomas S. Grant 
Community President/Senior Lender 
Chemical Bank 
407 E. Main Street 
Niles, MI 49120 
269.683.2063 office 
269.683.2099 fax 
thomas.grant@chemicalbankmi.com 
  


